
There will be a workshop/meeting to discuss responses to the Questions  
for Conference 2020, 

This will be an opportunity for AA members to respond to this years  
questions and also for GSR's to bring the considered conscience of their  
Home Groups. 

I will be recording these responses and passing them on to the relevant  
committees for inclusion at the 55th General Service Conference in York  
on 17th-19th April. 

The workshop/meeting will take place at: 

The Poole Day Centre. 

12A Commercial road 

Poole 

BH14 0JN 

On 5th February between 7-9pm. 

Yours In Fellowship 

Iain W.


